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PRESS RELEASE

POSTPONEMENT OF OPENING DATE FOR CERTIFICATE IN BIOMEDICAL SCIENCES

Malawi College of Health Sciences wishes to inform its students who were selected to
pursue a course in Certificate in Biomedical Sciences at Lilongwe Campus that their
opening date has been changed. The College originally announced that the students will
have to report for classes on 6% January, 2025. However, we would like to inform the
students and general public, that due to reasons beyond our control, the date has been

postponed to a later date to be communicated.

The College sincerely regrets any inconvenience this postponement may cause.
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